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1. Accomplishments Since the Last Report (please identify the strategic plan

goal/objective each activity seeks to achieve):

Continue to build content for our members on our new website. Adding backend folders
owned by WACTA Webmaster to ensure information is kept within the organization and not lost
when new leaders take positions.

Working on Summer conference breakout sessions and beginning to plan for our Fall
Conference at Ilani.

2. Emerging Critical Issues/Concerns for WA-ACTE and/or Your Section (for information
purposes only):

Providing access to all conference session materials from Spring Conference in the
membership portal of the website.

Actively working on the Fall 2024 and Spring 2025 Conferences.

3. Emerging Critical Issues/Concerns for the Field of Career and Technical Education (for
information purposes only):

Overall Educational Budget crisis continues to be a concern with a major part of that
issue being direct charges that are depleting CTE enhanced funding.

4, Other Comments/Suggestions:

5. Upcoming Meetings or Conferences:

Hopefully our next board meeting will be on August 4 from 1-3PM in Spokane and the
Business meeting right after from 3-4PM.

Items Requested to Be Placed on Board Agenda for Discussion
(Only include items that require Board discussion or action. These will be placed on the Board
meeting agenda at the discretion of the President.




